
From: Patrick Frank pfrank830@earthlink.net
Subject: query follow-up: Ms. Wooden

Date: May 6, 2014 at 8:29 PM
To: jgr-atmospheres@agu.org

Dear Ms. Wooden,

This is just a request to know whether my email of 4 May was forwarded on to Prof. Ghan.

Thanks very much,

Pat

Patrick Frank, Ph.D.
Palo Alto, CA 94301
email: pfrank830@earthlink.net
++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++
These things are, we conjecture, like the truth;
But as for certain truth, no one has known it.

          Xenophanes, 570-500 BCE
++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++


